














NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR
City of Mendota to Consider Amending the Fee Schedule
 

	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a Public Hearing will be held January 22, 2024.  Located at the Mayor Mielke’s home at 1395 Second Street at 7:00 a.m.   Public input regarding updates to the Fee Schedule per Minn. Stat. §462.353 subd. 4(a). If you have any questions regarding this public hearing, please direct them to the City Clerk at 612-803-0517.

	This notice is given pursuant to Minnesota Law.

Dated 01/09/2024

BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL
CITY OF MENDOTA


_________________________________
Kathy Krotter, City Clerk
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